
From: Alderden, Jacob M. <Jacob.Alderden@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 10:17 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Grand Rapids Police Department - Assessors Program 
 

Good morning sir,  
 
April 30 - May 5 I traveled to Grand Rapids Michigan in my official capacity to interview GRPD 

promotional candidates. All expenses were paid by the testing company (IO Solutions) who then 

billed the Grand Rapids Police Department for reimbursement.  
 
Please let me know if any additional documentation is required. Thank you and have a great 
week.  
 
Captain Jake Alderden 
Chicago Police Department  
Unit 376, Alternate Response Section 

312-746-9714, Pax 4030 
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